
Beat the Heat Summer 2023 Permission Form 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Throughout the summer Beat the Heat does a number of activities around town, including 
but not limited to, swimming, walking, visiting the museum, reading at the library, playing at the 
park, and making use of the local facilities such as the ball diamonds and Splash Park. By 
enrolling your child in this program you are agreeing to allow your child to participate in each of 
these excursions. Notice will be provided before such activities as going to the pool, Splash Park, 
walking the walking trails and visiting the museum in order to allow parents to send their 
children with the appropriate equipment. Regardless of this, students are expected to come to 
camp each day with: 

- A pair of runners 
- Two snacks 
- A water bottle 
- Sunscreen/Bugspray 
- A packed lunch (if they are staying for lunch) 
- Weather appropriate clothing (hat, hoodie, etc) 

Emails will be sent before each swimming days in order to ensure each student will have their 
necessary swimming gear which includes: 

- Bathing suit 
- Towel 
- Plastic bag 
- Goggles/snorkel (if desired by parents/children) 

Please indicate whether or not you would like your child to wear a life jacket while swimming in 
deeper areas of the pool:             YES            NO 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________ Parent’s Name: _______________________ 

 

Signature _______________________________________  Date: ___________________ 

 


